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March 13: Intramural Volleyball

March 14: Ambassador Applications due

March 19-23: College Closed for Spring Break

March 20: Baseball Game 2pm

March 29: Drop The Mic Night

March 30: College Closed for Good Friday

April 2: Baseball Games 1 & 3pm

April 3: Cheer Information Meeting

April 9: Blood Drive, Pioneer Heritage Center, 9 a.m. – 2 p.m.

Come support your Pioneers!

The Western Oklahoma 
State College student 
Ambassador program is 
currently accepting appli-
cations for the 2018-2019 
school year. 
	 The Ambassador pro-
gram was established in 
2001 and is under the 
official sponsorship of 
Western’s President, Dr. 
Birdine. Their mission 
is to promote the col-
lege through a variety of 
speaking engagements and 
special events. Western 
Ambassadors personally 
benefit by gaining leader-
ship and public speaking 
training and experiences.
	 Selected students will 
be awarded a 12 hour tu-
ition waiver as well as a 
$250 scholarship per se-
mester, which can be used 
for any college expense: 
tuition, books, dorm, etc. 
Selected students will also 

be provided with the offi-
cial Western Ambassador 
polo shirt, Western t-shirt, 
and nametag.
	 The ideal Ambassador 
makes good grades, is in-
volved in several organiza-
tions and/or extracurricular 
activities, is personable and 
outgoing, and takes pride in 
his/ her appearance. 
	 Special consideration 
will be given to students 
who live in Altus because 

living near campus is 
ideal. It is the best way to 
stay involved with campus 
activities.
	 Applications for the 
program are due March 14 
and can be found online 
at wosc.edu/ambasssadors 
For more information con-
tact Maegan Martin at 580-
477-7875 or maegan.mar-
tin@wosc.edu

Become a Western Ambassador

Loclynn Lively lives in 
Mangum, Oklahoma and 
is a freshman at Western 
Oklahoma State College.  
	 “I chose to attend 
Western because of my 
friends that went here, and 
the people that worked 
here. Every single person 
is like a family member to 
me. That, paired with the 
opportunities Western pro-
vides, made it very easy to 
decide where to continue 
my education.” 
	 After graduation, 
Lively plans on attending 
nursing school. 
	 When asked about 
Western’s impact on her 
life, Lively said, “Going 
from Mangum to college, 
I was nervous, but choos-
ing Western has definitely 
shown me that the instruc-
tors are there to help you, 
and help you succeed in 
life.”  
	 In February, Lively 
was crowned Miss Altus 

2018, and will compete in 
Miss Oklahoma in June. 
“If I had chosen to attend 
school somewhere besides 
Western, I wouldn’t have 
had the opportunity to 
compete in the Miss Altus 
competition. Being able to 
represent my hometown 

while also representing my 
college is something I am 
extremely proud of.”
	 To learn more about 
the We Are Western cam-
paign, visit wosc.edu/
wearewestern.

We Are Western: Locylnn Lively

Spring Break
College Closed
March 19 – 23

March 20 | 2 pm

LEARNING RESOURCE CENTER
THURSDAY, APRIL 12

12 PM – 1 PM

Lady Pioneer Softball
March 22 | 2 pm

Western Softball Field


